
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our ref: GWi/SEd 

 

 

30 April 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

KS2 Cricket Event at Maltby Academy – 20 May 2024 

 

Your child has shown interest in taking part in a Key Stage 2 cricket event on Monday 20 May 2024 at Maltby 

Academy.  Children will need collecting from school at 15:15pm and taking to Maltby Academy for a 

15:45pm start. Please note that this event will finish at approximately 17:00pm. Children will need to wear their 

usual PE kit for this event. 

 

Parents and carers are welcome to attend the cricket event at Maltby Academy.  Mr Fletcher and I will also 

be attending, and we will meet you at the Academy. We will take along any necessary medication and will 

supervise the children, along with Mrs White who is the organiser.  

 

If your child would like to take part, please complete the Microsoft Office Form to provide consent for your 

child by Tuesday 14 May 2024.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/UJvdLByGit  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs G Williams 

Assistant Principal 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/UJvdLByGit

